
 

Report to: HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD  

Date: 17 March 2022 

Reporting Officer: Dr Henri Giller - Independent Chair of Tameside 
Safeguarding Children Partnership 

Subject: TAMESIDE SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN PARTNERSHIP  
ANNUAL REPORT 20/21 

Report Summary: This Annual Report discusses the work of Tameside 
Safeguarding Children Partnership.  The business that has 
been completed as a result of the arrangements, and how 
effective these arrangements have been in practice during 
2020/21. 

Recommendations: That the Health and Wellbeing Board note the contents of 
the report and consider how they can contribute to the joint 
work of the Board.  

Links to Health and Wellbeing 
Strategy: 

Tameside Safeguarding Children Partnership priorities for 
2020/21 Transition, Trio of Risk and Vulnerability, Complex 
and Contextual safeguarding, Trauma informed 
Professional Practice and Early Help offer and Thresholds 
will contribute to the work of the Health and Wellbeing 
Strategic Priorities. 

Policy Implications: In compliance with existing policies. 

Financial Implications: 
(Authorised by the statutory 
Section 151 Officer & Chief 
Finance Officer) 

There are no direct financial implications arising from this 
report. 

Legal Implications: 
(Authorised by the Borough 
Solicitor) 

Working Together 2018 directs Local Children Safeguarding 
Partnerships to publish a report at least once in every 12-
month period in order to bring transparency for children, 
families and all practitioners about the activity undertaken 
by the safeguarding partners.  

Risk Management: The Safeguarding Partnership is required to produce an 
annual report and would be in breach of the legislative 
requirement if it failed to do so. 

Access to Information: All papers relating to this report can be obtained by 
contacting: Pam Gough, Business Manager 

 Telephone: 07854 163183 

 e-mail: pam.gough@tameside.gov.uk  
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